
NEWSLETTER 

From the Head 
Teacher 
 

Dear parents, 

 

The children have been working hard this 
week especially focussing on the    
presentation of their work. We have 
shared new expectations with the children 
in Year 1 to 6 and all of the children are 
working hard to achieve these. 

Both of our Friends have met this week 
and I hope you will be able to join us on 
Friday morning to support the Friends in 
raising money for MacMillan Cancer    
charity. 

 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner                                                
Head Teacher 

 

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  21st  September 2018 

On Monday, we randomly selected one pupil 

who had excellent attendance the previous 

week to receive a £5 gift voucher! 

Congratulations Harley (Hil) and Henry (TMB). 

 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owl  100%   Oak    99.29% 

Tawny Owl 96.5%  Acorn  93.28% 

Owlets      98.82% 

 

Well done Barn Owls  

Homework 

We are putting the final touches 

to our new homework plan and 

will share it with you as soon as 

possible  

Winning Families 
This week the winning  families 

with the most pompoms good attitude,   

behaviour, work and helping others were: 

Kingfishers at Ten Mile Bank and               

Bury Cathedral at Hilgay 



         Come along be Naughty  

            And Nice ! 

 

 

We will be part of the MacMillan Biggest Coffee   

morning on Friday 28th September. 

Tea, coffee and cake will be served in both school 

halls from 8:30 to 10:30am. 

If you could make or buy some cakes to sell please 

bring them in Thursday pm. 

The children will have the opportunity to buy cakes at 

breaktime.   

Edu-Fit and Handball were just a small part of the PE curriculum this 

week….. even the staff have to stay fit ! 


